
Recommendation from the Overview and Scrutiny Board Meeting – 25th April 2022 to 

be considered under item 4 of the Cabinet agenda 

 

 

Fireworks Motion 

 

The following recommendation was agreed during consideration of the item above at the 

meeting of the Overview and Scrutiny Board held on Monday 25th April 2022.  

 

RECOMMENDED  

 

‘that Bromsgrove District Council encourages residents to attend professionally organised 

firework displays and, in private settings, encourages the use of low noise or visual fireworks 

only.’ 

 


